
 

From the Pastor                                 July 16, 2023 
 

We welcome to our church Ray Dombeck 
for VBS. We are thankful for his ministry 
and certainly looking forward to what the 
Lord is going to do. Many of us remember 

attending VBS when we were children. 
Precious memories can be instilled in the lives of boys and 
girls for a life time. May we all pray and support these days, 
today through Wednesday. We begin with combined Sunday 
School classes this morning. Hope YOU can attend each of 

the services. Pray much and invite 
others to come. Thank you Bro. 

Dombeck for being our special guest.  
 

VBS begins TODAY! Mr. Dombeck 
needs to meet with ALL Alter workers and Leaders after the 

AM service this morning! The evening VBS service begins at 
6pm and on the 17th-19th it starts at 6:30pm. There are going to 

be Great prizes for the Adults and Children! So bring your   
families and don’t miss the speaker, fun and games.  

Buses will run each evening to pick up whoever may need a 
ride. If you need a ride or know someone who does be sure to  
let Mr. Tyree know. This is going to be a fun time in the Lord! 

 

 
 
 
 

Junior Camp is right around the corner! Please be in 
Prayer as our children go this year! There is still time to 
register, if you know someone who would still like to go. 
If you would still like to sponsor a child in going to camp 

there is still a need there.  

Welcome 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Dawn Fitz 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 

We want to Thank our Church Family for the 

support we were given on Wednesday even-

ing down in the GYM. The Ladies Auxiliary 

raised over $500.00 as they sold almost 60 

plates! Praise the Lord! The next meal will be 

a Hot Dogs Meal on July 26th. We will post 

further information within the next week. Thanks again! 

 

 

HELP US to go over the $27,000 mark in 

our goal to pave the parking lot. Thanks 

for all who are praying and giving to-

ward this mammoth undertaking.       
 

 
“It was the mighty power of the Holy Spirit dwelling in him by 

which Jesus overcome the world– and that same quiet power, if 
it dwells in us, will make us win the same victory by faith.” 

-Charles H. Spurgeon 
 

Ladies, Don’t forget Michele Harrington has 
Tiara’s for sale for our Retreat! There are 
several types to choose from! Cost is $5 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $5,196.50 
Faith Promise .................    1,010.00          
Other Missions ...............          90.00 
Building Fund  ................            0.00 
Parking Lot  ................        172.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        476.50  
 
 

Total……………..……     $6,945.00 
                                                          


